May 28, 2023

Larry and Zella Linn
6015 Verde Trail South
Apt. L302

Boca Raton, FL 33433

To Whom It May Concern:

We, Larry and Zella Linn, have been friends of Mrs. Patricia Sahm, Boca Raton, FL for over 34 years. We
are very familiar with the family dynamics and know both daughters well and were good friends with the
father, Walter Sahm, Jr., now deceased. We understand the youngest daughter, Joanna Sahm, through
probate court is trying to establish guardianship of her mother, Mrs. Patricia Sahm. We wish to offer the
following comments supporting Pat’s competency:

-Patricia Sahm manages her clothing, housekeeping , hygiene, medical and financial affairs well. She
exercises daily and drives nearby for groceries and to the pharmacy. Mrs. Sahm has family nearby that
sees her on a weekly basis. We live nearby within walking distance and see or speak with her frequently.

It appears to us, at this time, that Pat is very capable of managing her own personal and financial affairs
without outside assistance or guidance.

Should you wish to speak with us further regarding Mrs. Sahm please do not hesitate to contact us 561-
251-2047 or 561-251-7517.

Sincerely,

Larry E. Linn

Zella L. Linn



